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EWAT: in providing extension services and helping set the priorit
or plant industry research into the future. Testament to this i
fantastic IPM plot established through the veg project by
Gregbs contribution to the demehopaomeastaf Phegi hertircelits
the north has already been substantial and this appointment emsgisesnite of Stuart Smith, Central Australian Manager Plant Indt
will pay a pivotal role in its future. Having visited many farms widsGtéglping drive the recent formation of our Central Australiar
itis clear he is well respected and his knowledge and advice igkigidys Group.

regarded. For all who know Greg it is shared willingly and viryally 24/7! . . .
g W W gt Wilingly v lWeyare also working towards a much closer relationship with a le:

Perhaps our greatest challenge will be managing the expectaid®vwioas but extremely important stakefblel®torthern Territary
growers and stakeholders around access to Greg as he transiiacng fiom e manés Associ ation. With
his hands on role to that of manager and mentor to Sam and tegit@en, huge opportunities have been opened up for harticultu
new | DO6s. The CEO wor kl oad addadficultute dezedognyent bri pastoral leaised) Wd afrgady werk
recent years as NT Farmers has taken a proactive role inkevareass el y with Kyl i e Gracey ||t he
affecting farmers such as labour, water, R&D and biosecurity agdr through our Food Futures Roadshows and Greg and I will at
through our raised profile from our economic data project andttheifhedNTCA Board meeting in September to discuss thé many
Futures conferences and roadshows. We are about to add t¢ yisethies between the two organisations and how we canjwork
recruiting and onboarding of three new staff members, alongwithth&e cl osely for mutual belnef
opening of our first regional office in Katherine, so | ask all megahffSNVCA CEO Tracey Hayes all the best and thank her for bei
assist over the next six months by wherever possible directirgsopportive of our respective organisations working more céllaborz
urgent enquiries through Robyn (now in the office Mon to Thtig)elr
Sam.

This was followed in early August with the very popular anng
that Greg Owens had been appointed the new CEO.

At a national level, NT Farmers, has recently rejoined AUSVEG a
Several other substantial changes have taken place behindthe gceneso nt hs with The Voice alf H
recently to streamline decision making at the Board level ant &idgliveriobbying muscle around the Backpacker Tax lastlyear w
better outcomes for members through strengthening key alliercgs@ndd n 6t j usti fy the annuall $
relationships. from laryngitis! Possibly due to some internal issues and & lack of

As the CEO and staff workload has increased so too has that%tl'%?lrrt by Hort Innovation.
Board. Between our bimonthly meetings, we are now also megéngéently hosted a visit by AUSVEG Chair Geoff Moar, Vice Cl
three key subcommittees: Finance and Membership (Kate Pegtinda Adams and CEO James Whiteside who visited seyeral

Wayne Quach, Tom Harris, Han Siah), Water and Land (Pat Igrowers and attended our August Board meeting. Local grower M
McLaughlin, Vin Lange, Kate Peake, Tom Harris) and Labour {&émioQuach will take up a position on their Board represefting th
Smith, Leo Skliros, Ruth Cormack, Martina Matzner, Paul MCINMghUBVEG have a range of services our members can fhow tay

The water subcommittee has recently completed our Policy I’Fa[/?igﬁd they are extremel_y k(_aen to do whatever they can fo supp
Paper on water and our submission to the Western Davenpcr fafmers develop farming in the north.

Allocation Plan. These are significant milestones in clarifying gurpesbest to everyone over the buildup. Particularly our mango
tion and approach to this crucial and increasingly controversiag@®ard| hope you get your fruit off and prices stay high. Any ex-
want to commend Paul, Vin, Tom and in particular, Kate, whodwéalways welcome at the office!
done the hard yards on this. We are very fortunate to have four people
with such great knowledge and strategic vision to navigate NTiarmers

and the broader NT community. W S‘N:ﬂ\\

The Finance and Membership Sub Committee has recently ¢ crutinised

and approved the 17/18 operating budget prepared by Financial Ser-

vices Officer Trish McGuiness and Treasurer Kate Peake. C\&ifiReAc8mith
are sound and membership continues to increase so thankyou to Kate,
Wayne, Tom and Han for the extra hours. President

We are fortunate to have two eminent non directors agree to join the

Labour Sub Committee. Mango grower Tou Saramat Ruchkeiew from

Toubs Garden and Mary Martiin the Dire
significant experience and expertise in this space and will help guide

the best possible outcomes for growers and workers in whatis clearly

an area challenging many of our major players. We have finglised the

Position Description for the new Workforce Planning Coordir ator role

and will begin the recruitment process in the next two weeks| Thanks to

Ruth, Leo, Paul, Tou and Mary for their input.




Ken Vowles
Minister for Primary Industry and Resources
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The Darwin meeting held in the Taminmin College Gym

NTMIA President Leo Skliros bought some
of his delicious early fruit for tasting

Photo courtesy Sam Tocknell NTFA

The Katherine meeting held in Seven Fields Packing
shed

NT Farmers Staff, - Samantha Tocknell (IDO), Greg
Owens (CEO), and Robyn Purtill (Admin), get ready
to feed the hungry mob at the Darwin meeting
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